
Thank you so much for joining me for our Jacques Pépin Foundation (JPF) 90/90 
Home Celebration. I’m so grateful you joined us — your presence made the 
evening incredibly special.

What we shared was more than a beautiful (and delicious!) meal. It was a moment 
to gather around the table in support of something bigger: the transformative 
power of culinary education to change lives, build confidence, and open doors.

Our celebration was just one of many 90/90 Home Celebrations happening across 
the country — each one different in size and style, but all united by a single 
purpose: to help create more opportunities for people to thrive through cooking.

Whether you gave a gift, became a JPF member, or simply showed up with 
enthusiasm - thank you. You are now part of a growing movement to support 
individuals pursuing meaningful careers in food and hospitality — and to inspire 
more people to experience the joy and dignity of cooking.

As we honor Jacques Pépin’s 90th birthday, I’m proud to be part of this collective 
effort — and thankful to have shared it with you.


